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Apologies, | think our previous email did not include the full text of our objection below,
thanks

We live on Croftdown Road near to this site and object to the planning application appeal
for the redevelopment of this site. It appears from the state of the site in recent years that
the owners have deliberately run down the site and not considered ways of maintaining
this valuable open space. For example, the tennis courts on Parliament Hill are always
busy so | don't understand why more efforts have not been made to promote the greater
use of the courts at this site. It appears by ignoring local residents that the developers are
only interested in cramming as much housing into a green space as possible now, with a
view to even more in the near future, if this application were granted. The site is
designated for leisure use so the planning appeal should be dismissed on these clear
grounds alone. We also object to their current use of the site for storing extremely large
HGVs, Croftdown Road is narrow residential road and not suitable for large numbers of
HGVs

thank you

Anthony and Mary Hynes
62 Croftdown Road
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